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YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS HELP

The Gli Gli Carib Canoe Project is registered with the Caribbean Artisan Network
Trust, a BVI non-profit trust.

It is our greatest hope to successfully complete this expedition and to plan future
projects ensuring the survival of the Carib peoples through awareness, education
and tradition. In order to do so, your contributions are a welcomed and greatly
appreciated gesture.

Contributions may be made directly to the Trust, or through the purchase of the
BBC film "The Quest of the Carib Canoe” on DVD, Gli Gli tee shirts, prints and

cards.

Patrons and business sponsors are also welcome to join in our efforts. For more
information how you can help, please contact us or visit our website:

dreadeye@surfbvi.com www.gliglicaribcanoe.com

www.glig licaribcanoe.com
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